
Shmidt, Yuliya 

1/21/2011 9:16:30 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: CONFIDENTIAL: R.08-08-009: PGE Response to DRA's DR No. 9, Questions

1-3

Great, thank you. I checked and realized the original response ended up in a different email folder. 
Sorry about that.

Yuliya

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 9:59 PM 
To: Shmidt, Yuliya
Cc: Lukins, Chloe; Burwen, Jason (Intern)
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: R.08-08-009: PGE Response to DRA's DR No. 9, Questions 1-3

Hi Yuliya,

Attached is the response. I will make that we use this email address for the response due on Friday. 
We will also clarify that the request is from DRA and not Energy Division.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: [Redacted |
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2011 3:55 PM 
To: 'ys2@cpuc.ca.gov'
Cc: | Redacted
Subject: R.08-08-009: PGE Response to Energy Division's DR No. 9, Questions 1-3

t Allen, Meredith; Mathai-jackson, Grady (Law)

DO NOT FORWARD - CONTAINS PROTECTED INFORMATION SUBMITTED PURSUANT 
TO PUBLIC UTILITIES CODE SECTION 583

Dear Ms. Shmidt:

SB GT&S 0465396

mailto:MEAe@pge.com


Attached are Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s responses to the Energy Division’s data 
request number 9, questions 1 through 3.

Please note that the attached information is confidential and protected under D.06-06- 
066, Appendix 1, Item XI, and submitted under PUC Code Section 454.5(g0 and 583 and 
GO 66-C.

RedactedIf vou have anv questions about these responses please contact 
Redacted

Sincerely,

Redacted

Case Coordinator
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
P.O. Box 770000
San Francisco, CA 94177

Redacted

This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential 
and exempt from disclosure under applicable law, including the attorney-client privilege, if the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. Do not disclose the contents to anyone, 
if you have received this communication in error, please return the original message to the sender via email.

SB GT&S 0465397


